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Itis of great comfort to know that our little contributions can bring joy and love into the seniors’ lives.
Our children certainly benefit and know the true meaning of sharing with others and the moments
with the seniors certainly left a deep impression in the hearts of our children and staff. We want to
sustain our collaboration with the Community Care Organizations. The dedication and
commitment of the staff bring hope and warmth to those who need it most. Thank you for your
selfless service and for inspiring others to follow.

Serene Liew, Senior Principal of Sparkletots Preschool
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Intergenerational Memory Matching Game.

PAP Community Foundation Sparkletots Preschool (PCF Sparkletots) is a
preschool operator with over 350 preschools. Since 2017, Agency for
Integrated Care (AIC) has been partnering with PCF Sparkletots to foster
regular intergenerational activities between the preschools and the seniors
from the Community Care Organisations (CCOs). The collaboration has
grown to include 177 Sparkletots Preschool Centres collaborating with 59
CCOs.

Due to COVID, physical visits to the CCOs were postponed. As restrictions
were gradually lifted, PCF Sparkletots and the CCOs re-started non-
physical and virtual activities that include:

« Co-creating activities between children and seniors. For example,
children providing a drawing for seniors to colour and vice versa, with the
final products displayed at the preschool or CCO

- Recording videos of children’s performances and sharing them during
virtual activities with seniors

« The children and seniors exchanged handmade festive crafts, which were
used as decoration at their premises.

- Conducting virtual activities, where the children prepare materials and
guide seniors to complete the activities, encouraging intergenerational
bonding.

- Parents and children contributed and packed care packs for seniors and
CCO staff

Over the past three years, PCF Sparkletots brought 760 hours of fun and joy
to the seniors at various CCOs. In February 2021, AIC and PCF renewed
their commitment to the Community Care sector for another three years
through a Memorandum of Understanding.

Chinese New Year Celebration with Seniors.



